
Smith Sneed,
131 Snooch Street,
Smarden,
TN27 7SN

Dear Smith,

I am in Snarford for the week with Mum 
and Dad. At the start of the week, we went 
to the zoo. There was a bad smell there. It 
smelt like socks!

Mum said there were lots of things to see. 
There were big snails and bugs that went 
‘snap’ when you fed them. We went for a 
snoop in the zoo shop. I got Smack Attack 
to play with my dad.

We had a snack under the trees. Then, Dad 
said the smell was just too much so we had 
to go.

Back soon.

From Smita


